
dealing with the corporate community , to assist in the development of a strategy to 
approach the private sector. 

The following report presented to EAICR by Christopher Lang and Associates 
recommends a specific multi-year strategy to assist ICR in working with the private 
sector. The underlying objective is to provide ICR with the means to increase 
corporate funding (sponsorship) of Canadian cultural exports/properties. 
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